
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
PO Box 47775 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7775 • 360-407-_6300 

Call 711 for Washington Relay Service• Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341 

April 1, 2019 

Tom Lovejoy 
Puget Sound Truck Lines 
PO Box 24526 
Seattle, WA 98124-0526 

Re: Termination of VCP Agreement for the following Site: 

• Site Name: Puget Sound Truck Lines Longview
• Site Address:146 Industrial Way, Longview, Clark County, WA 98632-1004
• Cleanup Site ID: 12165
• Facility/Site No.: 74481279
• VCP Project No.: SW1429

Dear Tom Lovejoy: 

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) is terminating the VCP Agreement governing Project No. 
SW1429. The project involved the cleanup of the Puget Sound Truck Lines Longview facility 
(Site). The effective date of termination is March 19, 2019. We are providing this notice in 
accordance with the terms of the Agreement. 

Reason 

Ecology is terminating the Agreement because you informed us by letter on March 19, 2019, that 
Wil-Hunt I LLC would replace Puget Sound Truck Lines as our Customer. Under the 
Agreement, the Customer is the person authorized to request services from Ecology and is 

responsible for paying for those requested services. To facilitate this change, we must terminate 
the Agreement with you and enter into a new Agreement with Wil-Hunt I LLC. 

Next Steps 

Based on this decision, Ecology may take one or more of the following steps: 

1. Send you an invoice for any costs remaining on your account. In accordance with the terms
of the Agreement, you remain responsible for any costs incurred by us before the effective
date of the termination.
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Re: Puget Sound Truck Lines Longview 
SW1429 

2. Upon receipt, review the VCP application submitted by Wil-Hunt I LLC.

Ifwe accept the VCP application, we will enter into a new Agreement with Wil-Hunt I LLC and 
assign the Project a new identification number. 

Contact Information 

Ecology is committed to working with you to accomplish the prompt and effective cleanup of the 
Site. If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at (3 60) 407-6241. 
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Rebecca S. Lawson, P.E., LHG 
Section Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Southwest Regional Office 

By certified mail: 9489 0090 0027 6066 5564 88 

cc: Brett Beaulieu, Floyd Snider 
James Williams, Wil-Hunt I LLC 
Nicholas Acklam, Ecology (by email) 
Adam Harris, Ecology (by email) 
Ecology Fiscal - VCP Rev/Rec 
Ecology Site File 




